
 
 

 

 

NOTICE 

Registration Reminder 

 

ST. GEORGE'S, GRENADA, NOV. 9TH, 2022 – With the Christmas season fast approaching, the 
Gaming Commission wishes to remind the general public that any Bingo Games, Raffles, and/or 
promotions (games of chance) you plan to hold require registration. This is in accordance with the 
Gaming Act No. 21 of 2016. 

Additionally, persons/businesses whose licence are about to expire or have expired are also reminded of 
the need to renew them in order to continue hosting any of these activities during the holiday season. 

Visit our office at the NAWASA compound on the Carenage, (upstairs the Security station), contact us 
via telephone, at 435-0162 or email us at gamingsecreatariat@gov.gd for queries you may have 
regarding the application process or any additional information you may need. 

Best regards on the upcoming Holiday season. 

 
 

Franklyn E. Redhead (Mr.) 
Chairman 
Gaming Commission 
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